November 22, 2011

To Whom It May Concern,

I just wanted to take a moment to comment on how pleased I am with the
language program that 1s helping two of my best students be as successful as they are
capable of. Maryam and Noor Hussein have benefited greatly from this program through
the use of their translator on a weekly basis. They are very bright, very capable young
ladies, but I fear that without this program they would not have the opportunity to be as
successful due to their language barrier. | have seen this program first hand work for
these students. I would continue to support this program for any students that it might
benefit, without question.

Sincerely,

Lt

Jdson Patchett
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